
From: Agents.DOJ@justice.vic.gov.au [mailto:Agents.DOJ@justice.vic.gov.au] 
Sent: Tuesday, 13 February 2018 8:20 AM 
To: Secretary - Firestick Estate <secretary@firestickestate.com> 
Subject: Re: "The State has failed..." 
 
Thank you for your email. 
Your email has been logged and we will attend to your request as soon as 
possible. Thank you for your patience. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Coroners Court Registry Team 3 |  Coroners Support Service  |  Coroners 
Court of Victoria 
65 Kavanagh Street, Southbank, Victoria, 3006 DX 212560 
(T) 13000 309 519  (F) 03 8688 0701 
team3@coronerscourt.vic.gov.au  |  www.coronerscourt.vic.gov.au Please 
consider the environment before printing this email 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------- 
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 
The content of this e-mail and any attachments may be private and 
confidential, intended only for use of the individual or entity named. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message you must not read, 
forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information this 
e-mail or any attachment contains. 
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately 
and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail and any attachments. 
Our organisation respects the privacy of individuals. For a copy of our 
privacy policy please go to our website or contact us. 
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